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This week at Carlisle Barracks…

Dunham pharmacy renovation underway, expanded hours upcoming

As part of Dunham Army Health Clinic's continuing effort to provide the best possible care to patients, they are

adjusting their Thursday afternoon schedule. Starting on Sept. 7, the Clinic will remain open all day for the 1st

and 3rd Thursday (5th too, if there is one) of every month. The clinic will remain closed Thursday afternoons for

the second and fourth Thursdays.

Additionally, the Main Pharmacy will be under renovation from August to December 2017 to improve their

ability to provide efficient, safe, quality care to our beneficiary population. Read more at

http://www.armywarcollege.edu/banner/article.cfm?id=64739

 

Women's Equality Day Presentation Aug. 25, 1 p.m. USAHEC Visitor and Education Center 

This lecture is free and open to the public. Ms. C. Kay Larson will discuss the life of Anna Ella Carroll,

emphasizing her involvement in the Maryland Secession Crisis, her role in the 1862 Tennessee River Campaign,

and the slander that followed her career, as she secured herself in the political and government circles

traditionally occupied by powerful men.

 

CLIF meeting, Aug. 30, 11 a.m., USAHEC

The Community Leader Information Forum is held monthly. Hosted by US Army War College Commandant,

CLIF offers an opportunity for the exchange of information with the USAWC leadership and Carlisle Barracks

Community. This two-way information flow enhances the ability of members of the Community to stay informed

and have a direct line of communication with the installation leaders.

 

USAG Organizational Day, 11:30 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

http://www.armywarcollege.edu/banner/article.cfm?id=64739
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Carlisle Barracks employees with gather for an afternoon of fun and comradery. Many on-post organizations will

have limited hours of operation during this period and customers are encouraged to call ahead.

 

Ashburn Drive gate closure Sept. 2-4

The Ashburn Drive Gate will be closed Sept. 2-4 for the Labor Day Holiday. It will re-open for normal operation

on Tuesday, Sept. 5. Pedestrians may call (717) 245-4115 (Police Desk), and a police patrol will respond to open

the gate for entry and exit.


